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Two-Factor Authentication Deadline Includes Firefly/SAP Users 
 
Two-Factor Authentication (Duo) provides a second layer of security to online systems, requiring extra 
information or a physical device to log in, in addition to a password. Employees will be required to authenticate 
with Duo to access many campus systems, including Firefly/SAP. 
 
UNL, UNO, and UNCA employees who have yet to enroll in Duo will automatically be enrolled between October 5-
9, depending on the first letter of their last name. UNK campus has already migrated to using Duo. 
 
For more information regarding two-factor authentication, visit the ITS website: https://its.nebraska.edu/two-
factor. If needing assistance with registering, contact the Security Operations Center at 402-472-5700 or its-
securityopcenter@nebraska.edu. 
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